Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OZAMIZ CITY

November 08, 2024

IVIS MEMORANDUM
{'?‘f s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 319, s. 2024
TITLED “CONDUCT OF TRAINING ON NQMS INTERNAL QUALITY AUDIT”

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (SGOD and CID)
NQMS Teams and Members
This Division

1. This Office hereby announces the change in the schedule for the training on
NQMS Internal Quality Audit Processes. The training, originally set for November
11-12, 2024, will then be conducted on November 18-19, 2024.

2. All other provisions of Divisional Memorandum No. 319, s. 2024 remain
unchanged and in effect.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this corrigendum is highly requested.

NIMFA R. LAGO, PhD, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Offic e Schools Division Superintendent
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OIC, Asst. Schools Division Superintendéent
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